
Livonia Public Schools                
Department of Elementary Programs                                             Andrea L. Oquist, Director 
 

 

February 29, 2012 

 

TO:  Dr. Randy Liepa  

  Superintendent 

 

FROM:  Andrea Oquist 

  Director of Elementary Programs 

 

RE:  Full Day Kindergarten 

 

I would like to request the opportunity to provide an update on Full Day Kindergarten to the 

Board of Education Finance Committee at the March 5, 2012 Board of Education meeting.   

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 


